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December 1, 2023
Dear CCS Families, Friends, and Community Members,
The weather is colder, and the leaves are almost off the trees...

That can only mean one thing — the beginning of the Christmas season, and the close of our first semester! With that in mind,
I hope that you will take a few minutes to read through our monthly highlights and information below.

Thanks, Thanks, and Thanks Again!

As we closed the thankful month of November, I want to expressly thank you for your support of this year’s Boosterthon. We
have communicated this but I want to echo that we exceeded our goal, thanks to the efforts of our entire community. With
that said, I am happy to report that we have already installed our new Early Ed and Elementary computer labs, including
additional hardware for faster and more efficient connectivity. In addition, we have completed our work of substantially
upgrading the Middle and High computer labs in terms of bandwidth and connection speeds. And, as we did exceed our goal,
we were also able to purchase ipads to be used in elementary classrooms for AR testing. Thanks for your continued support
and trust in our stewardship!

Coffee and Conversation Was a Success

Have you joined us for a Coffee and Conversation event yet? If not, you are missing out, and we are missing you. We had our
most recent event yesterday, November 30. The focus this month was our upcoming accreditation process (I will be sharing
more about that throughout the next year), as well as information for potential CCS business partners in education.
Regarding the business partners program, we are actively seeking your input on how we can elevate that program. If you
own a business and would like to give us your feedback, we would truly appreciate you completing the brief survey linked
here. Alternatively, if you know someone in our community who may be interested but would not be receiving this message,
please consider sharing this survey with him or her. And, getting back to that missing out part, our NEXT C&C event will be
on. We’d love to see you there!

CCS Partners Survey



https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdxrW5vwnKsouSkQrSoVc3n17x3UwKaONZc07Uf_MjcWaI_dA/viewform

It’s Beginning to Look a LOT Like Christmas

At CCS we are truly grateful for the opportunities and energy God provides for us to celebrate the gift of his son in this
month of December. And we do a LOT to celebrate! As we go into the season of concerts, programs, breakfasts with Santa,
parades, Santa’s workshops, and class trips, I want to encourage you to look closely at our weekly Looking Ahead
newsletters, teacher and school communication, and our website and social media to ensure you don’t miss out. And in
closing, if you are looking for a church home you definitely don’t want to miss out on joining Community Bible Church for its
annual Christmas Eve service, on December 24 at 5 PM.

We at CCS wish each of you and your families, friends, and loved ones a merry and meaningful Christmas season!

Sincerely,

Dr. Matt Isenberg
Head of Schools
Community Christian School

matt.isenberg@communitychristianschool.net
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